DBoisvert@cityofnewburyport.com

Zoning Board of Appeals
c/o Dianne Boisvert
City of Newburyport

December 13, 2021

RE: Support for Application for Special Permit, 22-24 Olive Street

Dear Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

| am writing to express my support for the project proposed at 22-24 Olive Street. | am the owner of 31
Olive Street, which is directly opposite the subject.

The architect has done a fantastic job of blending the old with the new, certainly a lot better than the
additions that exist there today. There is plenty of room on the lot for a reasonable addition like this.

Thankfully the proposal will keep the two units to help the city meet the extreme demand for housing.

As | understand it, the project also includes restoration of the interior and exterior of the existing
building, which is admirable.

| cannot see any legitimate detriment to the neighborhood, only positives, and therefor feel the
application is worthy of approval.

Thank you,
Feathen Beanparlant

Heather Beauparlant



